$eeizcommunimy

Durbanville Hills announces Pieter-Niel Rossouw as new
cellarmaster

In the wake of the untimely passing of Martin Moore in May this year, Durbanville Hills is pleased to introduce its new cellar
master, Pieter-Niel Rossouw, a seasoned winemaker and viticulturist. Pieter-Niel joins from Darling Cellars where over the
past nine years he was the chief winemaker and viticulturist.

Rossouw acknowledges the significant responsibility that comes with his position, following in the footsteps of Martin Moore.
He expressed his enthusiasm for the opportunity, saying, "Martin was such an accomplished winemaker, intimately
acquainted with how each cultivar would perform best in this cool climate region. | look forward to building on the legacy he
left behind and producing wines that would make him proud."

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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